## Wrenn Academy Consent Form May 2018:

Student			
Name			
Class			
Please tick yes or no to the following:			
I give consent for my child's image to be published in/on:			
Local Press		Yes 🗆	No 🗆
Academy Website		Yes 🗆	No 🗆
Displays around Academy		Yes 🗆	No 🗆
Social networking sites		Yes 🗆	No 🗆
Printed publications (e.g. school prospectus)		Yes 🗆	No 🗆
I give consent for my child's name to be used on the school website, printed publications and local media			
Yes			No 🗆
I give consent for my child's work to be used in school displays and on the school website			
Yes			No 🗆
Why are we asking for your consent again?  You may be aware that there are new data protection rules coming in from May. To ensure we are meeting the new requirements, we need to re-seek your consent to take and use photos of your child. We really value using photos of students, to be able to showcase what they do in school and show what life at our school is like to others, so we would appreciate you taking the time to give consent again.  Please sign and return this form to either reception.  If at any time you wish to withdraw consent for any of the above, please contact the school, details are on our website.  Please print Name of Parent/Carer:			
Signed:		Parent/Carer	Date: